
Letter: Bread & Broth thanks
real estate team
To the community,

The South Tahoe Board of Realtors generously donated money and
their time to sponsor Bread & Broth’s evening dinner on Dec.
3. Their donation covered the costs involved in providing a
hot, well-balanced meal to over 80 guests at their Adopt A Day
of Nourishment dinner.

Representing the South Tahoe Board of Realtors at the dinner
were  Joe  Filipko,  Jennifer  Fortune  and  Mark  Treiber.  The
sponsor’s  volunteer  crew  worked  side  by  side  with  B&B
volunteers to bag give-away food items, distribute the bags
and serve the dinner and beverages to the attending dinner
guests.

They  were  an  awesome  crew  and  all  of  the  B&B  volunteers
enjoyed working with them.

Bread  &  Broth  is  very  thankful  to  South  Tahoe  Board  of
Realtors for their support of the program’s efforts to provide
a weekly evening meal to the needy members of the South Lake
Tahoe community. Due to donor and volunteer generosity, B&B
has been providing sustenance and a central gathering place
every Monday evening at St. Theresa Church’s parish hall for
over 23 years.

For more information on Bread & Broth donation or volunteering
opportunities,  please  contact  me  at  (530)  542.2876  or
carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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